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Bell Nunnally sponsored and participated in PurpleStride DFW 2023, a 5K walk/run in 
support of the Pancreatic Cancer Action Network’s (PanCAN) efforts to provide 
patient resources, support and research in the fight against pancreatic cancer. 2023 
marked the 14th year the firm has sponsored PurpleStride DFW, serving as a Premier 
Sponsor the past 12. To date, the firm has raised $293,183 since its involvement began 
in 2008.

“PurpleStride DFW is a date always circled on our calendars. This year, 104 Bell Nunnally participants – 
employees and their family members and friends – hit the pavement to support those impacted by 
pancreatic cancer. We’re proud to sponsor this regional PanCAN event, supporting the tremendous work 
the organization does nationwide. We firmly believe that our efforts are part of a larger movement for 
health and wellness and disease control and eradication,” said Christopher Trowbridge, Bell Nunnally 
managing partner.

To learn more about PurpleStride DFW, please click here.
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ungXCPNgWysKDBnOuzLP1L?domain=secure.pancan.org

